
	

Latest JHPS RRSA News  

 
October 2020: The Jenny Hammond 
Primary School supports Show Racism the 
Red Card. We cover this in the classrooms 
with PSHE lessons 

Article 2: The article applies to everyone: whatever their race, religion or abilities, 
whatever they think or say, whatever type of family they come from. 

November 2020: Big Hearted Week 

As a school we celebrated Anti Bullying Week at The 
Jenny Hammond Primary School and took part in 
Odd Socks Day to raise awareness of the importance 
of being different and celebrating everything that 
makes us unique. 

December 2020: Celebrating Human Rights Day  

As a school, we celebrated Human Rights day on December 10th and children completed 
tasks and challenges in class and at home. 
We have also taken part of a community project called ‘Notes from Poppy to Holly in 
which the children gave a virtual Christmas concert to residents of a care home. 


